R

Dr. Robert B. Leachman Special Assistant to the Deputy Director for Science & Technology Defense Nuclear Agency Washington, D. C. 20305

Dear Rob:

Wait Mervik's letter of June 7, 1973, to me forwards copies of viewgraphs used at the May 22 RARG meeting. As a mamber of RARG it is certainly appropriate that you have the enclosed copies. I hope, however, that you will adhere to the restrictions Walt places on the use of this information. These are most appropriate in the light of the status of the survey report and the preparation of AEC recommendations regarding radiological aspects of cleanup and rehabitation of the stoll.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By Nathaniel F. Barr

N. F. Barr, Assistant Director for Measurement & Evaluation Division of Biomedical and Environmental Research

Enclosure: As stated

bcc: Cdr. Wolff, DMA

D/c-navy-Re-medical Survey

5038

OFFICE >	DBER:ADME			
SURNAME	NFBarramp			
DATE >	6-11-73			

 \bigwedge

50

CII

<u>ာ</u>